Salgado Separation

January 31, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

Over the past few months, my wife and I have been separated. We teel that a
separation is needed at this time. It is necessary for me to find somewhere to live. She 1s
willing to sign any paperwork needed to allow me to purchase the townhome below.

140 Canyon Park Trail
Pelham, AL 35124

Sherri will be maintaining the house on 117 Heather Lane in Pelham.

Thank you in advance for helping me avoid moving into an apartment.

Sherr1 Salgado
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August 16, 2010




